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Statement: 

(a) Indonesia proposed programme of work of the Committee of Experts on Environmental-Economic 

Accounting for the period 2022–2025 be align with current or future initiative from other 

international agency, such as Development Accounts related to G20 New Data Gap Initiative (DGI) 

on Climate Change, experimenting or piloting Global Biodiversity Framework, post-covid build 

back better: greening the economy, etc.; 

(b) Indonesia is involved in the engagement of the Committee in the SNA update, as well as the 

International Standard Industry Classification and Central Product Classification updates through 

working group that propose environmental products and/or activities related be identified more 

clearly in the CPC/ISIC revision; 

(c) Regarding the engagement of national statistical offices in the post-2020 global biodiversity 

framework and the development of the monitoring framework in the lead-up to the fifteenth meeting 

of the Conference of the Parties to the Convention on Biological Diversity, currently the Ministry 

of Planning (Bappenas) is leading this and BPS-Statistics Indonesia will coordinate with them; 

(d) Regarding the Global implementation strategy for the System of Environmental Economic 

Accounting Ecosystem Accounting framework, BPS-Statistics Indonesia currently conducted 

research on Ocean Accounts with inter-ministerial collaboration (Ministry of Marine and Fishery 

Affairs, Geospatial Agency, Ministry of Finance) and we will review and suggest changes to the 

GOAP guideline on Ocean Accounting for Sustainable Development. BPS-Statistics Indonesia will 

also conducted the compilation of Maritime GDP using the GOAP and UN manuals on Ocean 

Economy, and accordingly if there should be any changes to the methodology we will write 

suggestions of changes to current international manuals. 

(e) We have no comment on Final draft of the guidelines for biophysical modeling, which is aimed at 

supporting the compilation of ecosystem accounting in countries;  

(f) We welcome the progress made in finalizing the statistical framework for measuring the 

sustainability of tourism. 
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